
Art in the Outdoors by Ruaridh, Ford Class

 

    On Thursday the 14th of September, we had an Art club 

after school. First we all met at Miss Haswell’s classroom. 

She showed us pictures that Andy Goldsworthy had made 

including pictures of stones that have been split in half, 

shaped like a spiral.  Miss Haswell took us on to the field; 

there were other people on the field so we stayed by the 

trees. We decided that we would make circular pictures 

from nature.  

 

Matilda, Eleanor and Lucy’s group made a picture with 

different coloured leafs, twigs, apples and some feathers.  



Archie, Charlie and Oliver, made an apple border with lots 

of leaves on the inside and what they called, ‘the king apple’ 

in the middle. 

  

Sylvie, Poppy, Rosie and I made a picture with one apple in 

the middle with a feather on top. The second layer was a 

layer of golden leaves and third layer was white leaves and 

finally big green leaves. 



 

The fourth group made a picture with feathers, lots of 

different coloured leaves, with a few apples as well. 

 

 We all had great fun and I can’t wait for next week!   


